A regular monthly meeting of the Gilmore Township Board was held on
Wednesday, March 13™, 2019 at the Gilmore Township Hall.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Lasher, Rogalski, Gibbs, McConnell

MEMBERS ABSENT: Marshall

RECOGNTION OF GUESTS: None

AGENDA: The Supervisor circulated a copy of the agenda for each Board Member
to review. He called for any additions, deletions or correction to the Agenda. A
motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Rogalski to approve the Agenda
as presented.

All Yeas being heard the motion carries. Yeas-4, Nayes-0

PREVIOUS MINUTES: The Clerk circulated a copy of the February 13,2019
meeting minutes to each Board Member for their review. The Supervisor called
for any corrections to the previous minutes. A motion was made by McConnell to
approve the previous minutes with two minor spelling corrections. Motion was
seconded by Rogalski.

All yeas being heard the motion carries. Yeas-4, Nayes-0

TREASURER’S REPORT: The Clerk circulated a copy of the Treasurer’s Report to
each Board member for their review and read it aloud. A motion was made by
McConnell and seconded by Rogalski to approve the treasurer’s report in the
amount of $17,128.70 and check numbers 8346-8357 and check number 8359.
All yeas being heard the motion carries. Yeas-4, Nayes-0

OLD BUSINESS: 2019 March Board of Review, The Supervisor stated that the
march Board of Review went well. The township had great support from CSZ
services. 10-11 people had questions on their tax bills.

March Budget Workshop: Scheduled for March 22" at 5:30 p.m.

March Budget Hearing: Scheduled for March 29" at 5:30 p.m.

NEW BUSINESS: Road Repairs. The Clerk presented information to the Board on
potential road repairs that the Isabella County Road Commission recommended.
This will be discussed further at the budget workshop.

OFFICERS REPORTS: Gibbs stated that there is a planning commission meeting on
the 14th of March, 2019 at the County Building. There is also a Zoning Board of
Appeals meeting on the 20" of March.



PUBLIC COMMENT: Ed Becker questioned if the Township was going to apply for
2% funds this year. The Supervisor stated that he is checking into that matter.
Gary Silker questioned the Board on providing internet service at the Township
Hall to aid in elections and Board of Review meetings. The supervisor is checking
into this matter.

ADJOUNRMENT: A motion was made by McConnell and seconded by Rogalski to
adjourn the meeting.

All yeas being heard the meeting was adjourned at 7:27 p.m.

Thomas Gibbs, Clerk, approved minutes, March 13%,2019.
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